Gay Marriage and Immigration in Minnesota

U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services - USCIS, is now approving marriage based green cards for
same sex marriages. It granted its first green card based on gay marriage in Florida on July 1, 2013, to a
Bulgarian who married his US partner.

This also means that USCIS will approve gay marriage visa petitions for same sex spouses living abroad.
It is not clear yet whether the K-1 Fiance Visa may be used for gay partners, but that may be the natural
progression of how this immigration law evolves.

Contact our one of our Immigration Lawyers if you are interested in talking about a same sex marriage
immigration situation. www.cundyandmartin.com




